JESSE WHITE e Secretary of State

May 2, 2019

Mr. Dan Barreiro

City of Aurora

44 East Downer Place
Aurora, Illinois 60505-3302

Dear Mr. Barreiro:

Thank you for participating in the Request for Grant Proposal for Census Participation
offered by the Secretary of State’s Office for FY2019. I am pleased to announce that City of
Aurora has been awarded a FY2019 Census Participation Grant in the amount of $87,575.00.

My office recognizes that a complete and accurate census count is essential to ensuring
that Illinois has its maximum possible representation in the U.S. House of Representatives and
that Illinois’ residents receive the full federal benefits to which they are entitled.

Thank you for working with me to ensure Illinois residents, especially those designated
as “hard to count,” are fully reported.

Sincerely,

oo VAL

Jesse White
Secretary of State

Springfield, Illinois 62756



